
-

-

%i,.

,,# fo,, UNITED STATES
' g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONy

;.. j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%, ...../
m ea m

FCTC: RHO .

71-5939 -

General Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. G. E. Cunningham
P.O. Box 460
Pleasanton, CA 94566

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated February 21, 1980, requesting an
amendment and renewal of the Model No. GE-1500 packaging.

In connection with our review, we need the information identified in the
enclosure to this letter.

Please advise us within thirty (30) days from the date of this letter when
this information will be provided. The additional information requested by
this letter and previously provided should be submitted in the form of
revised pages to the consolidated Safety Analysis Report in order to
preserve the continuity of your application. If you have any questions
regarcing this matter, we will be pleased to meet with you and your staff.

Sincerely,

Charles . . .d: on a , Chief
'

Transportation Certification Branch
Ofvision of Fuel Cycle and

|Material Safety
|
1

Enclosure: As stated I
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General Electric Company
Model No. GE-1500 Packaging

Enc 1 to ltr dtd JUL 2 5 1090

1. Either confirm that Revision 7 to Drawing No. 706E441 did not change any )
welds to a smaller size or show that the package with smaller weld sizes
meets the requirements of 10 CFR Part 71.

2. Show that the package, with the optional lid described in Revision 12
to Drawing No. 706E441 meets the requirements of 10 CFR Part 71.

3. Show that the package with the revised seal described in Drawing No.
12904690 meets the requirements of 10 CFR Part 71, i
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